

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

September 23, 2010

Manuel Guerrero, Agent Botaneria La Cura, LLC 3176 S 36th Street Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Guerrero:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, September 8, 2010, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Beer license for the premises at 1406 S Mitchell St. ("Botaneria La Cura") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon overconcentration and neighborhood objections.

On Tuesday, September 21, 2010, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

September 23, 2010

Hershell L. Chambers, Agent D & L Towing, LLC 5375 N Sherman Blvd Milwaukee, WI 53209

## Dear Hershell Chambers:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, September 8, 2010, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a junk collector (truck) license for the premises at 8517 W. Kaul Ave ("D & L Towing") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon non appearance.

On Tuesday, September 21, 2010, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

September 23, 2010

Josuah A. Rapkin, Agent 631, LLC N52 W21606 Taylors Woods Dr. Menomonee Falls, WI 53051

Atty. Vincent J. Bobot 1919 W. Henry Ave Milwaukee WI 53221-5017

Dear Mr. Rapkin and Atty. Bobot:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, September 8, 2010, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that the application for a Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) license for the premises at 631 N. Milwaukee St. ("Star Bar") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood objections, Ald. Bauman's objections and the police report.

On Tuesday, September 21, 2010, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

September 23, 2010

Eric D. Sonnichsen 2719 Wildberry Ave Waterford, WI 53185

Dear Mr. Sonnichsen:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, September 8, 2010, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Manager license for the premises at 813 S. 1st Street ("Solid Gold") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon non-appearance.

On Tuesday, September 21, 2010, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

September 23, 2010

Yomarian De La Rosa P.O. Box 343295 Milwaukee, WI 53234

Dear Ms. De La Rosa:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, September 8, 2010, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your applications for Class "B" Tavern and Record Spin licenses for the premises at 1133 W. Harrison Ave. ("La Guacherna Bar") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood objections.

On Tuesday, September 21, 2010, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your applications. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your applications.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

September 23, 2010

Hope V. Colbert 3535 N. 2nd Street Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Ms. Colbert:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, September 8, 2010, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 2490 W. Fond du Lac Ave. ("Second Time Around") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood objections and non appearance.

On Tuesday, September 21, 2010, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk